XMcD/MW

05 February 2020



2 High Street Perth PH1 5PH Tel: 01738 475000

Email: xmcdade@pkc.gov.uk www.pkc.gov.uk

Councillor Xander McDade

Tel: 01738 475028

An Independent Councillor

To Whom it may Concern

Dear Sir/Madam

Letter in Support of Making Victoria Park Access Safer

As one of the Highland Ward Councillors, I would be delighted to support the Road Safety Group's application to SUSTRANS for help to develop the concept of making the access to Victoria Park, Aberfeldy safer.

Victoria Park is the hub of outdoor activities in the area and the proposed project would be of great benefit to the community, and tourists alike, with added safety measures at the main entrance to the park.

I fully support the application and hope that Aberfeldy's Road Safety Group receives the help and support of SUSTRANS for what is a great community asset.

Yours sincerely

Councilior Xander McDade

Karder MD

Ward 4 - Highland